Reward Report for HSC
The 2020/2021 skating season has been difficult and challenging.  Skate Canada Manitoba wanted to recognize the incredible efforts that were made by the club to make the skating season possible with all the challenges and barriers in place with Covid 19. 
I would like to congratulate six(6) of our club members including executive and coaches who received the Beyond the Pond – Dedication through Covid 19 Award for their dedication and contribution this season.
Congrats to:
· Brandy Painter - Fundraising
· Kelly Bonds - Treasure
· Kristjana Kosheluk – HSC Vice President
· Jessica Watson – HSC Coach
· Betty Anne Wilkinson – HSC Coach
· Laurissa Christie – HSC Coach
Your dedication and commitment went above and beyond your responsibilities.  All your efforts were greatly appreciated by skaters and their families.
Thank you for all that you do to bring smiles to the skaters at HSC!!
